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BiH Dayton Project

Cubrilovid criticizes appointment of new High Representative
-SRNA

H May 28, 2021

Republika Srpska National Assembly Speaker Nedeljko Cubrilovic said that it would be better for the international community to

make politicians in BiH more responsible for the situation in BiH instead of appointing a new high representative.

He has said that it would be good for the International Community to call on domestic politicians to work on adopting

standards that would bring the country formally closer to the European Union.

Read more here.

« Cvijanovic: Manner of appointment of new High

Representative unacceptable - SRNA/N1
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Ex Indirect Taxation Authority head gets 9 years in prison for corruption — N1
§| May 27, 2021

BIH DAYTON PROJECT

This website is a resource for journalists, scholars, and policy makers in search of accurate and timely information about Bosnia and

Herzegovina and its governmental bodies, entities, and constituent peoples.

This website presents materials representing a variety of viewpoints with respect to Bosnia and Herzegovina. This material is

distributed by McGinnis Lochridge on behalf of Republika Srpska. Additional information is available at the Department of Justice,

Washington, DC.

The materials on this website do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the Government of Republika Srpska.
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